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Japanese Woodblock Printing 

with Adrian Holmes 

 

Monday 31st July  |  10am-4pm  |  £50 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join printmaker Adrian Holmes for a print workshop in the wonderful art of Japanese woodblock 

printing. Traditional Japanese woodblock printing is a beautiful meditative print process using 

watercolours and rice paste. Green and environmental friendly it uses non-toxic materials to create rich 

organic colourful prints. Enjoy this opportunity to learn in a relaxed and enjoyable atmosphere and create 

a beautiful finished woodblock print. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to book a space on this workshop, 
give us a call on 01872 240 567. 
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